
23/07/2020 

MR Girdlestone Helen 
68 Headland RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
stevensonhelen@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Quite frankly I am shocked that this is even being considered by the Northern Beaches 
Council. I strongly oppose this application. I have three young children under the age of 6 who 
frequent Abbott Road several times a week for school and recreational purposes. There are 
numerous studies linking proximity to mobile phone towers to serious health issues including 
cancer - not to mention plonking an eyesore in a children's playground. 
To approve this application is to put profit over local residents health and wellbeing. 
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